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Sat Word:  Archangel N. An Angel Of High Rank.  

 
 

Winter Break 
No School December 19, to Jan 2, 2016  

Students return to school on Tuesday, January 3, 2017 
 
 
 
Chelsea’s Light Peer Corps Inspirational Quote Of The Day: Blessed is the season which 
engages the whole world in a conspiracy of love” –Hamilton Wright Mabie 
 
 
SAT WORDS:  given /adjective/ specified or stated: Students' understanding of any given topic. 
 
Reminder Items: 
 
All Students:  Yearbook wants you to send pictures of what you have done over the holidays, and 
with your families.  If you have any holiday pictures, or pictures with friends and family that you’d like 
to share (that include at least 1 Preuss student), feel free to email them to: 
preussyearbook2017@gmail.com.  (We may not be able to print all submissions, but we will try!) Also, 
don't forget to order your yearbook at our next pre-sale in January starts 1/6/17.  
(12/16 Mr. Ensberg) 
 
Preuss Photo Contest:  Entry forms for the Preuss Photo Contest are now available in C101.  All 
entries MUST have an entry form attached to it for submission.  (1/27 Ms. Artz) 
 
Students:  Page 11 and 12 of the Student Handbook clearly state that Flowers, Bouquets, Balloons, 
food for celebrations, junk food and candy, gifts and other non-school items should not be brought to 
school.  We will continue to work to achieve the mission of The Preuss School UCSD by maintaining 
an academic environment throughout the entire school year. –Mr. Selleck 
 

Fall 2016 Admissions Applications Are Now Available!  
         Please pick-up a copy in the main office or print a copy from The Preuss 

             website: http://preuss.ucsd.edu/admissions 
             or submit online:  (recommend)  http://preuss.schoolmint.net/signin 

         The application deadline is Friday, December 16th, 2016 by 4:00pm.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Isela Reyes at 858-822-0408. 
(12/16 Ms. Reyes) 
 
Llama Pins:  ¡Oye, Oye!  The Spanish Department is selling "Love a Llama" pins and llama pops in 
order to help a South American family in need.  Our goal is to raise $150 to buy a llama for one family 
by December 16th.  Pins and a limited amount of llama pops are being sold in front of Walton Center 
during middle and high school lunches.  So, why do we buy a llama?  Llamas are priced for their warm 
wool, which can be made into blankets and clothing and sold at markets to buy things such as 
medicine and books.  Llamas are the only animals that can withstand the harsh conditions of the 
Andes mountains and because they are soft footed animals, don't ruin he family's crops.  All students, 
teachers and staff are invited to contribute to the gift that changes lives!  (12/16 Ms. Zamora) 
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 EVENT DAY DATE 
Love a llama Fundraiser 
in front of Walton Center during middle and high school lunches 

Mon-Fri 11/16-
12/16 

Middle School Social; 1:45pm-3:55 pm 
Middle School Dance and social activities. Walton center 

Friday 12/16 

Winter Break- No School  

Hope everyone has a wonderful break and a Happy Holiday! 
Monday-Next year 12/19-1/2 

Sports Schedule: 
Girls Soccer Game Schedule 2016-2016 

Date Opponent Time Location 

1/4/2016 Hoover 3:30 Home 

1/18/2016 Gompers 3:30 Home 

1/27/2017 Montgomery 4:00 Away 

2/4/2017 Kearny TBD Away 
 

 
 


